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350 NIAGARA DIOCESE.

She expects to be in Calgary on the x7th, The W.A. at Ingersoll
had a farewell for her, the account of which is in the Dominion
Churchman.

On June 29th, the W.A. had a lunch for the Bishops and clergy
attending the installation of Bishop DuMoulin, in the Cathedral
Schoolhouse, The affair was a great success. In the cvening the
W.A. was well represented at the reception given to His Lordship and
Mrs. DaMoulin in the Court House.

From the Rev. W. G. White, St Andreiw's Mission, Whitefish Lake, to
Mrs, Lemon, Al Saints' ‘Branch, May 1st.

I thank you for your letter of Feb. 2gth, which I received by the
last Mail. ‘I am wrting to you by the first opportunity that has
occurred from here for some time, to catch the spring packet that leaves
Slave Lake in atout ten days. I am very grateful that the All Saints’
Auxiliary have again decided to send the bales, at which the members
have been working all the winter, to this Mission, The Indians and
myself will be most thankful for the contents. It is quitea pleasure,
also somewhat of an escitement opening the bales, and seeing what
loving hearts and busy hands have thought of, and packed and sent all
this way for the poor Indians, and the almost as poor Missionary. God
willing, I am very anxious to put up a smaillog building 20ft x 16 {t,
with if possible a small chancel added, for services. I have had nearly
one hundred logs felled and squared this winter for the purpose, and
have hauled nearly all of them home with my dogs. The pine logs
for boards are from a distance of neariy four miles across the Jake here.
1 have been anxious to get a bell for a long time, and when the little
Church is built I shall want a stove. 1 am setting aside a building
fund for this purpose, so far, it amounts to $1o, received from friends
in the old country  With God's help I must try and get the building
up and the roof shingled this summer or the logs will rot. Ican't
possibly afford to pay for pails and a stove and a bell. It will be
quite a task to find food for the work. During the last few weeks I
have distributed some small beoklets of prayers and hymns, translated .
by Mr Holmes, and printed in the Cree syllabics by our Bishop, at the
Landing. First one and then another of the people took part in the
singing, until last Sunday half a dozen joined in the hymns quite
heartily. This is but the beginning of what must, in the Lord’s
hands, iead to great results when we can place the Scriptures in the
Cree syllabics in the hands of the tush Crees, that they may read for
themselves the Gospel as it isin Christ Jesus. e have had a long
and severe winter; the thermometor went to 30 below twice, and




